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Dear Rabbi Gotthold: g 

Bnelosed please find a copy of a letter from Mr. Jhirad, 

We shell greatly eppreciate your reaction to the statements 
conteined in Mr. Jhirad’s letters. We are especially con- 
cerned with the apparent conflict between your decision 
and the opinion of Naham Gaon in matters of the conversion & 
of minor children, Also, the problem of the Mikvaoth is 
most urgent. 

Our people there seem to be in a state of vexation end 
confusion. Clarification is, therefore, of the utmost 

urgency. oS 

With kindest personal regards end warmest wishes for a Gwar 
Tov, I on 

Very sincerely yours, 

Rabbi Zev Gotthold 
Ministry for Religious Affairs 
Jerusalem, IS2A8L 


